
ARBuy: Powered by Periscope

Working with Arkansas Just Got Easier

As of Fall 2021, Registration in  
ARBuy Will Be REQUIRED to Do 
Business With the State of Arkansas

The State of Arkansas is implementing a new eProcurement system 
called ARBuy. ARBuy will transform the purchasing processes for State 
Departments, Entities and Local Governments, and allow suppliers to 
do business with Arkansas government more efficiently.

Get Registered Today. Check out the ARBuy website 
for information on registering and begin to receive 
solicitation notices for the state of Arkansas: 
www.periscopeholdings.com/arbuy/

Need help getting registered? Find a step-by-step 
registration guide available on the ARBuy website 
under resources.

Introducing                

Bid Notification & Online Shopping
ARBuy is essentially a toolkit designed to simplify 
purchasing and increase transparency across the entire 
Arkansas procurement ecosystem. All state agency 
solicitations and purchase orders will soon happen 
here, and an online shopping tool will allow both state 
and local buyers to easily buy from statewide contracts. 
Specifically for suppliers, once registered in the 
system, ARBuy will notify you daily of all relevant bid 
opportunities, and serve as a single portal for submitting 
RFP responses. In addition, statewide contract holders 
will be prompted to upload their catalogs into the ARBuy 
Marketplace for easy shopping from buyers.

Contact the dedicated supplier enablement team at 
arbuy@periscopeholdings.com or call 800-203-5727.

Have Questions About ARBuy?
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